
Mass Intentions:         

Sunday, July 3nd  Repose of the soul of Jim Wilkes requested by Margaret 
Wilkes 

Thursday, July 7th Repose of the soul of Laureat Roy requested by Ben Roy 

Sunday, July 10th Repose of the soul of Rita Green requested by Valerie 
Tomalty 

Thursday, July14th Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat 
Stanowski 

Sunday, July17th Repose of the soul of John & Pauline Ward requested by  
Deborah & Wayne Ward 

Thursday, July 21st Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat 
Stanowski 

Sunday, July 24th Repose of the soul of Rita Green requested by St-
Augustine Women's Guild 

Thursday, July 28th Repose of the soul of Al Stanowski requested by Pat 
Stanowski 

Sunday, July 31st Repose of the soul of Gennie MacDonald requested by Eileen
& Coby Ingham 

Collections for May & June:  $5311.70 (May) - $3,912.30 (June)

Heritage Fund:   $72,279.34  (to date) 

Parish Dues:      $5,682.00 (year to date 

St. Augustine’s Parish Fabrique Members

Mary Clermont Chairman & Personnel 514-827-7297

Susan Leclair Vice Chairman/Projects  514-910-5245

     Vivien Lepine Secretary 450-461-0571     

     Isabelle Gorska  Hall Rental & Liturgy Liaison 450-653-9957
Paul Elliott Maintenance 438-993-7977
Ben Roy Social Activities 514-712-9263
Pina Laganga                        Treasurer              514-703-8629

E-Transfers for Parish Dues, Collections and Heritage

 st.augustine@bellnet.ca (Parish dues & collections) or 

st.augustine-heritage@bellnet.ca (Heritage project)

Kindly email the answer to your security question to the same email you used
for the transfer and include the type of donation (collection, parish dues, etc)
and your church envelope # if you have one. 
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Schedule of Masses:

Sundays:  9:15 am
Thursdays:    9:15 am
Adoration:         First Thursday of the month

 The Pope’s Prayer Intention for July

Elderly

We pray for the elderly, who represent the roots and memory of a people; may 
their experience and wisdom help young people to look towards the future with 
hope and responsibility. 

 

Another Successful Plant Sale!

Despite having to postpone the sale by one week and despite the miserably
cold and wet weather on the day of the sale, we once again raised over $1,300
for the Heritage Fund! This includes the proceeds of the early sale of herbs and
cherry tomatoes in May and the raffle.

Congratulations to our own Sylvain Robert who won the beautiful bird bath!

Thank you to Reine, Vivien & François, Louise & Don, and Francine & Paul for
all their help. I’d also like to thank all those who donated plants for the sale. To
those who bought raffle tickets and plants and to those who donated, we thank
you very much for your support. 

World Youth Day August 2023

Greetings to the youth (ages 16 to 35) in our Pastoral Unit,

Some of you may have heard of World Youth Day, some of you may have not.
Starting this year, it is your opportunity to learn about it, to be part of it!

Initiated  by  Pope  John  Paul  II  in  1985,  World  Youth  Day  is  celebrated  in
different countries of the world with millions of people coming from all over. It is
a spiritual and cultural celebration lead by the faith of today and tomorrow's
youth.

In the first  week of  August  2023,  Lisbon,  Portugal,  will  be hosting the next
World Youth Day!

If you are interest in learning more about this event, please contact Gabrielle
Peralta, who is the Pastoral Unit rep on the WYD committee at the Diocese, or
Christine Gage, Administration Coordinator of the Pastoral Unit. You can reach

Gabrielle  by  email  at  send2gabrielle@hotmail.com or  Christine  at

ac.sjp2pu@gmail.com

Looking for Ideas for Social Activities 

We  are  looking  to  organizing  further  social  activities  among  parishioners,
families and friends. In order to do so, we would like parishioners to submit
social activity ideas so we can move along and enjoy meeting each other in fun
and  friendly  settings .  Please send  your  suggestions  to  our  Social  Activity
Warden, Ben Roy, at jrbroy.14@gmail.com 

  

An Update on the Fund-tasia Campaign 

Thank you one and all for supporting the Fund-tasia campaign! 

The campaign included the launch, the St Augustine Walk with Minta event, the
classical  concert  and  the  Flavours  of  Italy supper.  Together  the  campaign
raised a total of $30,793 with $ 7,032 (after expenses) from the events and 
$23,761  from  donations  to  date.  We  do  have  a  promise  of  an  additional
$7000.00. 

This would not  have been possible  without  the precious participation of  our
Honorary President Louise Fleischmann and the many volunteers who stepped
up to help our cause. 

Based  on  the  church’s  current  architectural  report  completed  in  2017  we
require $56,000 (our 30% portion) to complete Phase 2: the narthex & rectory
roofs,  refinishing  the  wooden  doors  around  the  church  and  other  smaller
projects. This amount could change as a mandatory update to our architectural
report will be produced this fall. A lot can change in 5 years! 

In September we will  start a pledging campaign similar to what was done in
2020 to raise the remaining funds. Stay tuned! 

So once again thank you, thank you and thank you! 

A Special Thank You to the following Donors

Diocese of Saint-Jean-Longueuil - $5000
Trinity Anglican Church - $1000
Caisse Desjardins - $1000

Thank you Stephane Bergeron

Thank you to  our  Federal  MP for  his  generous donation of  $500.00.  St.
Augustine Parish greatly appreciates his donation and his presence at our
“Flavours of Italy” supper. Your support helps to further our mission through
the Heritage project. 

  Gardening God’s Way

  Plant three rows of peas:

Peace of mind
Peace of heart
Peace of soul

Plant four rows of squash:

Squash gossip
Squash indifference
Squash grumbling
Squash selfishness

Plants four rows of lettuce

Lettuce us be faithful
Lettuce us be kind
Lettuce us be obedient
Lettuce us really love one another 

No garden without turnips

Turnip for meetings
Turnip for service
Turnip to help one another

Water freely with patience and
Cultivate with love
There is much fruit in your garden
Because you reap what you sow.

To conclude our garden we must have thyme:
Thyme for God
Thyme for study
Thyme for prayer

Author Unknown (Thank you Ellen de Grandpré for sending this poem)

There will be No Bulletin in August

Your bulletin team will be taking a break in August; the bulletin will be back
in September!

In  Memoriam 

Blessed are those who have died in the Lord; let them rest from their labours
for their good deeds go with them. Eternal Rest grant unto them, O Lord,
and let perpetual light shine upon them. May their souls and the souls of all
the faithful departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen 

If you know of the passing of parishioners or former parishioners please let
us know at  staugustine.bulletin@yahoo.com and Heidi  Glaser for Sunday
prayers. 
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